
December 09, 1999 

Docket No. 030-02502 License No. 29-07566-01 

John Grangeia 
Vice President, Professional Services 
St. Peter's Medical Center 
254 Easton Avenue 
New Brunswick, NJ 08903-0591 

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-02502/99-001 

Dear Mr. Grangeia: 

On October 28, 1999, James P. Dwyer of this office conducted a safety inspection at your facility 
of activities authorized by the above listed NRC license. The inspection was limited to a review 
of a potential medical misadministration which occurred at your facility on October 27, 1999, and 
which was reported to NRC by Mr. Robert Tokarz of your staff later that same day. The findings 
of the inspection were discussed with Mr. Tokarz at the conclusion of the inspection.  

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified. In addition, NRC determined 
that the October 27, 1999 event resulted from patient intervention and therefore the event does 
not qualify as a medical misadministration.  

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules and Practices," Part 2, Title 10, Code of 
Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room. No reply 
to this letter is required.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by Mohamed M. Shanbaky 

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 1 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

cc: 
Robert Tokarz, Radiation Safety Officer 
State of New Jersey 
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J. Grangeia 
St. Peter's Medical Center 
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